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Richland County fatal crash investigation - Update 
 
What:    Two-vehicle fatality crash   
Where:    Intersection of State Highways 13 & 18, Wyndmere 
When:    1408 hours CT, October 29 
Road Conditions:   Dry, asphalt 
Weather Conditions:  Sunny, clear, daylight 
Crash Involvement:  Vehicle vs. vehicle 
Type of Crash:   Angle 
Agencies Involved:   ND Highway Patrol, Richland County Sheriff’s Office, Wyndmere 

Fire and Rescue, Breckenridge Ambulance 
Vehicle No. 1:  2014 Chevrolet Equinox 
Driver No. 1:  Annalou Laudico, 41 YOA female; Forman, ND; Not injured 
Restraints:   Seatbelt in use and airbags deployed 
Charges:    Investigation ongoing 

 
Vehicle No. 2:   2013 Suzuki motorcycle 
Driver No. 2:  Troy Green, 53 YOA male; Breckenridge, MN; Fatal injuries 
Restraints:   Helmet not in use 
Charges:    None 

 
NARRATIVE:   The Equinox was traveling eastbound on Highway 13 and slowed 
to make a left turn onto Highway 18 northbound.  The motorcycle was westbound on 
Highway 13 coming up to the intersection of Highways 13 and 18.  The Equinox turned left in 
front of the motorcycle. The front right corner of the Equinox struck the front of the 
motorcycle.  The rider of the motorcycle was thrown from the vehicle, landing on the roadway.  
The rider of the motorcycle was pronounced deceased at the scene.  The crash remains under 
investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol.     
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For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Adam Malafa (701) 328-2447                                                                                                                            
ammalafa@nd.gov  

     
 


